
Rebuilding Committee July Update

After many months of working diligently to provide crucial information 
to FEMA regarding our rebuilding project, we received word in mid-
July that FEMA is not requesting any additional information at this 
time. The project has now been moved to final cost analysis and 
development. If all goes smoothly, we expect to receive an initial 
obligation cost by the beginning of August. This is very good news 
because it means we are nearing a proposed cost reimbursement 
amount. Patience is still in order as we may have more work to do with 
FEMA depending on the initial cost analysis and proposal. However, 
this means we are reaching the conclusion of this stage of the FEMA 
process and getting that much closer to securing the funding we need 
to move forward with our build. Our building team thanks you for your 
continued patience as we work hard to make our return to Holly Street 
a reality. This continues to be an arduous and tedious process, but we 
trust that God is with us and that our future is bright.
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